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We are delighted to be marking 20 years of Gorey Educate Together National School in

2025!

To celebrate this milestone, we are organising two special events here in our school. 

The first is an event for parents, staff and the wider community. This is an evening event, to

be held on Tuesday May 27th at 6:30pm. We will have a display of photos, pupil artwork and

other school activities in the hall, some speeches by members of our school community, and

we will unveil our beautiful new murals to commemorate 20 years of GETNS. Light

refreshments will be provided. Invitations will be sent home to families this week. Please

send the RSVP back to your child’s class teacher by the end of the week. Please note that

this event is for adults only. 

On Wednesday, May 28th, we will have a special celebration day here at school for all the

pupils. There will be a special whole school assembly, pupils will have a chance to visit the

20th anniversary expo in the hall, and this will be followed by an afternoon of treats and

games for all classes!

Call out to parents and families!

As part of our Expo, we are organising a display celebrating the cultural diversity of our

school. We would love to have some food samples from all the different countries that form

our school community. 

Also, there will be a short musical performance on the evening from some of our talented

staff, but we would also be delighted to welcome any parents who are musically talented to

close our event with a short 5-minute performance. 

If any parents or family members would like to contribute some home-made nibbles or

treats that represent your culture, or are interested in participating in a musical

performance, please get in touch with the organising committee at the following email

address: 20years@goreyeducatetogether.ie

From the GETNS 20th Anniversary Committee
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budgeting

EDUCATE TOGETHER - EQUALITY BASED SCHOOLS

Dates for the diary:  

Thursday 15th May:  7.30pm, Internet Safety Talk

Friday 16th May:  Puppet Shows

Tuesday 20th May:  Curriculum Training (School Closed)

Wednesday 11th June:  1pm & 7.30pm, School Show

Tuesday 24th June:  Evening event in honour of ‘the Class

of 2025.’  For 6th class pupils and their parents.

Photos:   Our Intel  Mini-Scientists .   

Famil ies are kindly asked to
budget for  the return of
photocopying,  art  materials  and
stat ionery costs  this  year .

The charge wi l l  be €40 per
pupi l ,  payable onl ine anytime
between June 4th and
September 4th.

Any surplus funds that the
school  had fol lowing the
pandemic are now depleted.   
Most other local  schools  also
charge for  photocopying,  art
and stat ionery .

The chi ldren’s  school  books wi l l
continue to be provided free of
charge (owing to a grant from
the Department of  Education. )

From the Board of  Management  


